
 

 

3rd October 2024 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Year 11 Careers Interviews 
 
Year 11 is a crucial year for so many reasons, but not least because every Year 11 
student is guided into serious consideration of his/her post-16 options, and beyond that, 
potential Career Pathway. Every effort, therefore, is invested to ensure that every Year 11 
student will receive at least one 30-minute ‘in person’ interview with Mr Shori, a Careers 
and Employability Advisor who works for North Yorkshire Council. 
 
Mr Shori is a Level 6 trained careers adviser with over 15 years of extensive experience 
in supporting students in their career decision making and raising aspirations.  
 
During the 30-minute 1-1 guidance interview, Mr Shori will help your child to: 
 

• identify personal qualities and skills 
• identify the skills the student would like to develop 
• come up with ideas for study and work 
• explore specific career areas  
• explore positive and possible pathways and local labour market 
• Support with Applications 
• understand the process of job search, writing a CV and going for interviews 
• explore interests, likes and dislikes, family influences, personal barriers and 

work experience 
• think about how study, work experience, and home-life can all contribute to 

employability 
•  

Careers interviews will commence next Thursday (10th October), and will take place 
every Thursday until every Year 11 student has had their interview. 
 
There is a schedule in place for these interviews, and students will be informed next 
Tuesday morning of the time their interview will be taking place. Students will be also 
reminded each Thursday morning (just in case they forget!).  
 
If you would like to know exactly when your child’s interview is scheduled for, or if you 
have any you have any other queries, or require further support, please do not hesitate to 
contact us at admin@bedalehighschool.org.uk  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mr Childe 
Assistant Headteacher 
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